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Gray Plant Mooty is Proud to Support the 2014
Minnesota Family Business Awards

May 7, 2014

The Minnesota Family Business Awards, a statewide competition that recognizes Minnesota's best family-

owned businesses, is encouraging nominations. Gray Plant Mooty is again proud to sponsor the Minnesota

Family Business Awards, continuing our commitment to supporting the efforts of family businesses.

Do you know a successful Minnesota family-owned business and the family behind it? They're looking for

businesses with strong records of success, family involvement, community service and philanthropy, multi-

generational culture, and positive family business structure. Here's your opportunity to give those families

and their businesses the recognition they deserve. If you are a family business, don't be shy: self-

nominations are welcome!

For a link to the nomination form, please visit the Minnesota Family Business Awards web site. Nominations

are due Friday, May 9. If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact Sally Stolen Grossman or

Michael P. Sullivan, Jr., cochairs of the Gray Plant Mooty Family Business Enterprise Advisory team. Please

forward this information to your contacts in the family business community.

Honorees of the Minnesota Family Business Awards will be featured in the November issue of Twin Cities

Business and celebrated at an awards dinner and program on November 12, 2014.


